
Dear colleague, 
I am writing to you to present the announcement of the first International Congress of Schools of 
Existential Therapy, scheduled in Rome in May 2025.  
I attach here the SAVE THE DATE. 
For this conference will be able to participate: 
- psychotherapy schools with their representation.  
A session of the congress will be dedicated to the comparison between them. 
- all existential therapists from every country, both as followers and as speakers. 
- psychiatrists, philosophers, counselors and coaches. 
A very large poster session will be activated for all posters judged valid by the scientific management of 
the congress. 
English is the congress official language, but - in plenary room - a simultaneous translation service will 
be available into Spanish and into Italian. 

Susanna Signorelli (Argentina), Emmy von Deurzen (Londra), Paola Pomponi, Ernesto Spinelli 
(UK), Alfried Läengle (Austria), Kirk Schneider (USA) and Yaqui Martinez Robles (Mexico) have 
already accepted our invitation as main speakers of the congress. 

I would be grateful if you and your school would like to support this initiative and I also ask 
you to send my invitation to your students, followers and colleagues. 
About future mailings, it would be easier for me if you could send me the email addresses of colleagues 
of your school to contact them directly. 
In the next few days, I will send you more details, including information about registration. 
I am available for direct contact at the following email: gbuffardi@scuolaneoesistenziale.it 
 
Thank you for attention,  
warm regards. 

Gianfranco Buffardi 

 

 


